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Another successful AAF fence modification/removal 

project was completed by 52 volunteers in Southeastern 

Arizona on September 24, 2016 in the northwest end of 

game management unit 32 near Bonita. 

 

We modified 3.5 miles of existing boundary and interior 

fencing south of the High Creek Road.  Approximately 

2.5 miles of existing fence, required the wooden stays to 

be disconnected and the bottom barbed wire strand to be 

removed and lifted to a height of 16 inches. The remain-

ing 1 mile of fence involved removing and replacing the 

barbed wire with smooth, along with installing stays 

along the fence line. Most of the work occurred well 

away from the roads and required considerable hiking 

and carrying of materials as well as clearing the fences 

of dried tumbleweeds.  During the project weekend, 

multiple sightings of rutting pronghorn occurred by 

most everyone traveling to the camp site on USFS land 

at the western end of the High Creek Road. 

 

This effort is in direct proximity to ongoing mesquite 

removal for the Bonita Grasslands NRCS/AGFD resto-

ration project with a goal of improving an additional 

4,000 acres in the next 4 years.  These projects will help 

ensure that resident pronghorn and mule deer can safely 

utilize open grassland corridors without interference due 

to fence line obstructions.  It assisted in accomplishing a 

key portion of the overall Bonita Plains pronghorn 

travel corridor improvement project. 
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